
 

Posted: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Thursday, April 21, 2016 1:00 PM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

1.  Consider Resolution 14-2016 – Adopting the Pacific County 
Hazard Mitigation Plan. 


